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Kent Family
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Dear committee members, my family asks that all substandard
streets including Hollywoodland should be exempt from tour bus
operations. Hollywoodland is a community of narrow,
substandard hillside streets, with very high fire severity risks -
(our insurance policies speak to this), with posted weight limits.
We live in a high fire danger area where emergency vehicles have
unique challenges in navigating the streets. Tour buses only add to
these challenges at the expense of the residents and homeowners.
We appreciate your support - Thank you, the Kent Family -
christine, david, lynden, pickle and bizou - our 4 legged canine
chaps



Communication from Public

Name: Nancy Girten
Date Submitted: 10/20/2020 09:50 AM
Council File No: 17-1115

Comments for Public Posting: All substandard streets including those in Hollywoodland should
be exempt from tour bus operations. Specific reasons are: narrow,
substandard hillside streets, very high fire severity zone, and street
weight limit.



Communication from Public

Name: Sarajane Schwartz
Date Submitted: 10/20/2020 01:59 PM
Council File No: 17-1115

Comments for Public Posting: Dear City Officials, I hope adding City Council approval to the
process of exempting street segments from tour bus traffic will not
make the process too difficult. All streets that are substandard,
have weight limits, and sit in very high fire hazard zones should
be exempted for obvious safety reasons. Hollywoodland has all
three of these conditions and in addition uniquely sits as a
bottleneck into Griffith Park, 80 % surrounded by dry brush with
extremely limited egress and ingress. Tour vans/buses should not
be allowed in Hollywoodland. Sarajane Schwartz



